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Thursday 5th June 2025 

 
Year 2 – Wiz Wham Alakazam  
 
Dear Families, 
 
We are excited to invite you to our Year 2 Production of Wiz Wham Alakazam. The 
children (and staff) have been working hard to put together a show stopping 
performance, which they can’t wait to share with you.  
 

When are the performances? 

 

There will be two performances. The first will take place on Wednesday 2nd July at 
2pm and the second will take place on Thursday 3rd July at 2pm.  Doors for both 
performances will open at 1:45pm. The performances are scheduled to last for 
approximately 40 minutes.  
 

Where are the performances? 

 
Performances will take place in the Junior School Hall. On the day of the 
performances, you will need to come to the Junior School Admin Office to sign in. The 
car park will be unavailable unless you have a permit.   
  

How many tickets can I book? 

 

Each child is allocated 2 free tickets. Please note, it is a maximum of 2 adults per 

child in total. Not 2 adults per performance.  

 

Capacity numbers are limited on each day so if Arbor will not let you select your 1st 

choice, it is because it is full. Please select the other day. This will be on a first 

come, first served basis.   

 

How do I book the tickets? 

 

Scan the QR code below for a how-to guide on how to book your tickets, and to 

purchase a programme for 50p as a keep-sake.  

 

http://www.balksburyfederation.co.uk/


   

 
 

Learning and Growing Together  

 
 

 

When do tickets need to be booked by? 

 

The booking system is open from Friday 6th June. The booking system will close at 

3:15pm on Friday 20th June. 

 

The Year 2 Team will be filming the dress rehearsal of the production, and will share 

the video with families after the final performance.  

 

If you have any further queries regarding the performance, please do not hesitate to 

contact the Infant School Admin Office.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

The Year 2 Team 
 
 
 


